Justice Centre | 19 Aitken Street
# MINISTRY OF DX SX10088 | Wellington
j T 04 918 8800 | ola@justice.govt.nz

www.justice.govt.nz

8 November 2021

James Lee
fyi-request-17193-5ed7e05e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Our ref: OIA 91446

Dear Mr Lee
Risks associated with District Court files being paper-based

Thank you for your email of 14 October 2021 requesting the following information under the
Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

Please provide any documents that relate to assessments that have been undertaken to
identify business and/or legal risks associated with District Court files being paper-based.

As this request necessitates a search through a large quantity of information, and requires
consultation to make a decision on your request, a response cannot reasonably be made
within the original time limit. Accordingly, | am extending the time limit for response to this
request by 55 working days under section 15A of the Act and will respond to you by 27
January 2022. We will endeavour to provide the response sooner.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to complain to the Ombudsman about the

decision to extend the time for responding to your request. The Ombudsman may be
contacted by emailing info@ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Yours /s? erely

Ja Morlso\ﬁ

TWM —M‘imsterlal Relations and Services
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